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Model Letter FTC8

	Topic:
	Decision to offer another contract after FTC assessment meeting

	From: 

	The employee’s manager

	To:

	Employee’s with at least 1 year’s continuous service with the College who are to be offered a new contract following a review of their fixed-term contract

	When:
 
	At least 5 weeks before the contract is due to end


Dear [employee name],

Review of fixed-term contract 

As set out in your contract of employment, your fixed-term appointment as [post] in the [dept] is due to end on [date].  I therefore carried out a review of your fixed-term contract, and we met to discuss my findings on [date] at [time] in [location]. You were represented by [name]. 

After careful consideration of these matters, my decision is that it is appropriate to offer you a [renewed or extended or permanent] contract. 

The reason(s) for this decision is/are that:

[summarise them, and include a comment on funding, and if need be, the length of extension or renewal. If the new contract is for a fixed-term, give the objective justification for fixed-term in the contract (you will find these in Appendix 2 of the Code of Practice on Reviewing Fixed-term Contracts). Make sure that the reason(s) are taken from one or more of the categories given, is robust, and can be objectively justified. Record the explanation for the objective justification that you gave the employee at the meeting ]

[If the new contract is not permanent:

If you believe that you are entitled to a permanent contract or that the fixed-term in your new contract cannot be objectively justified, you have a right of appeal.  Any such appeal must be lodged with the Director of HR, within 10 working days of the date you receive this decision letter.  An appeal form for you to use is the HR web-site. If you do not have access to the web-site please contact HR and they will send you a form.] 

I will contact the HR department and ask them to send you an appropriate offer letter, and make any needed changes to your contract of employment.

Thank you for your work thus far. And may I offer my best wishes for the future.

Yours sincerely,

Manager carrying out the review

Copy to
Head of Department/Centre



GM/IM



HR Assistant/HR Contact Officer and file
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